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                               Friday 23rd May 2025 

 

Re: Mrs Ellett – Year 1 teacher 

 

Dear Year 1 Parents/Carers,  

 

I hope you are all keeping well.  

 

Mrs Ellett (Year 1 Class teacher) has asked me to share her lovely news before the holiday, 

which is that she is expecting a baby in September.  

 

Mrs Ellett intends on starting her maternity leave during term 1 so will be your child’s class 

teacher until the end of the academic year.  

 

I’m sure you will want to join us in sending Mrs Ellett and her husband our very best wishes. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Steph Jenkins 

Headteacher 
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